
Memorandum 
Date:  12/13/2023 

ODI Response – Extension Grant Memo for IR Letter PE23018-02 

This memo documents a December 7, 2023, request from Cruise for a partial extension of time to 
respond to the Office of Defects Investigation (ODI) Information Request Letter PE23018-02 for 
PE23-018 dated November 27, 2023.  The original due date for the Information Request Letter 
was January 8, 2023. 

On December 13, 2023, ODI granted Cruise’s proposed six (6) week partial extension for 
responding to Information Request Letter PE23018-02.  Cruise will submit their responses in 
accordance with the chart below.  ODI is granting this longer than normal extension period due 
to the vast amount of data that will need to be reviewed to respond to the letter.  The nature of 
the data requires that the review be done manually.  Further, the requested data relating to design 
questions will require input from personnel across the organization. 

 

Request 
Number Due Date 

1a-1h 8-Jan-24 
1i-1j 19-Feb-24 

2 8-Jan-24 
4 19-Feb-24 
5 19-Feb-24 
6 19-Feb-24 
7 19-Feb-24 
8 19-Feb-24 
9 19-Feb-24 

10 19-Feb-24 

11 
8-Jan-24 

19-Feb-24 
12 19-Feb-24 

 


